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March
Thursday 27: Tag Rugby competition KS2 
Friday 28: Easter Egg own clothes day
April 
Thursday 3: Easter Egg Design Competition
                        Easter Bingo
Friday 4: Micro Wood tree planting
                  School close for Easter

CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

Learner of the week:
Giving the assessment tests 100% effort

Writing: Isaac Parnell
Maths: Charlie Sancaster
Learner: Cameron Slaughter

Senset : 1555
Hutton : 1513
Washington : 1498
Crag: 1684

NEWS
Archbishop Hutton's 
Primary School 

  

a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 21 March 2025

Important Dates

Writing: Eliza Fairclough
Maths: Daisy Reid
Learner: Mateo Carling

Writing: Paolo Aziz
Maths: Elsie Hill
Learner: Rupert Vereker

CLASS 1CLASS 1CLASS 1

CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3 CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Writing: Oscar Yearron
Maths: Rex Khazai-Nejad
Learner: Sage Davy

Whole School: 95%
Well done to 

Class 3: 96.9%

Science Investigation  Fun
We have been continuing the wonder of science and
scientists this week. Class 4 have been carrying out
investigations involving air resistance and water
resistance. They tested paper planes and paper
helicopters, exploring different materials and sizes.
Using plasticine, they made shapes of different sizes
and density to test which ones sank quickest. 

Dressing up for Comic Relief  
Thanks to everyone who joined
in with our fun for Comic Relief
today. We had some crazy hair,
backwards clothes, mad make
up and wild wigs. 



Bug Man Visit 
Class 1 and 2 were visited by the bug man on
Wednesday. He brought his crazy creatures
to see us as part of our Science learning this
term. 

Easter Egg Design Ideas
On Thursday 3rd April, we have our Easter Egg
competition. Here are a few ideas from last time.
We look forward to seeing your designs this year. 

New Hedge and Micro Wood
Thanks to the Bittern Trust, we have a great new hedge at the
back of the school field. The hedge was laid last week. On the
last day of term, we will take part in another exciting
environmental project, when we have a Micro Wood planted
on the school field, just inside the track (where X is)
In 2024, Lancashire County Council and its partners started
creating a series of Miyawaki Micro-woods by planting 9,300
trees at 11 sites across the county. Some 24,000 more trees
will be planted in a further 16 locations this year, thanks to a
record £1million grant from the Forestry Commission, giving
Lancashire one of the biggest Micro-wood networks in the
United Kingdom. We are going to be the only Primary School
in the country with a wood like this. Every child will plant a
tree and parents are invited to come along on the day. Please
email Mr Pugh if you can make it. 

This term has been another busy one for Sport
across the school. Class 3 have been swimming
on Mondays, with some of Y3 swimming for the
very first time. Class 3 and Y5 have been
coached in Netball and are making great
progress. Next week, KS2 will take part in a Tag
Rugby competition. Class 4 have been putting in
lots of practice this week to ensure success. 

Really Good Sports 


